
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear BridgePrep Academy of Village Green Elementary Families,                    

 
Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year!  

Dear BridgePrep Academy of Village Green Elementary Families, 

It is with great enthusiasm that I welcome you to another exciting school year at BridgePrep. 
We are honored to partner with you in building a strong, vibrant learning community where 
every scholar is encouraged to grow, achieve, and thrive. 

At BridgePrep, we take great pride in our commitment to serving the community by inspiring 
and empowering our scholars to become thoughtful, engaged citizens who make meaningful 
contributions to the world around them. Our mission is to ensure that every child is equipped 
with the tools and support needed to thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. Through 
intentional and purposeful practices, we strive to help each scholar realize their full potential in 
alignment with the core values and vision we uphold. 

Our dedicated teachers and staff work tirelessly to create a safe, supportive, and nurturing 
environment where each scholar can reach their full potential. We also believe that strong 
partnerships with families and community members are essential to fostering a positive school 
culture and ensuring lasting success.  

Together, we can make this school year one of growth, achievement, and joyful learning. We 
look forward to the journey ahead and to celebrating all the milestones we will achieve 
together. 

Warm regards, 

Yvette Rodriguez 

Principal 

 

 

 


